“~ BOSUN HALL <«
REPLACEMENT

Initial Plans
PRESENTATION

Local area residents are invited to view the initial building plans for a new
Bosun Hall. Feedback from attendees will be gathered at the eventto guarantee
community input is included in the final plans.

~ This will give Council valuable information regarding the various potential
options for the future of the Bosun Hall. The final plans will be received by
Council prior to making a decision about the future of the building.

Everyone Welcome to Attend

Hosted by the
Village of New Denver
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